
 

Important reminders. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 2023 Newsletter 

We are now using ‘Sway’ to create our newsletters. Please follow the link below to access the latest newsletter: 

https://sway.office.com/kZFXvMoUAa6NKq4B?ref=Link&loc=endofstory  

Many thanks, 

The Henbury Team 

Safeguarding/Child Protection Issues. 

 Safeguarding/Child Protection 

Henbury View First School is committed to the safeguarding and welfare of children and expects all staff and 

volunteers to share this commitment. 

If you have any concerns, please contact the following people through the school office: 

The designated child protection/safeguarding officer is: Mrs Sally Wall, Headteacher.  

Our Family Support Worker is: Mrs Sharon Saunders 
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